
CLASS OF 2024...
BOOK CLUB

It’s the most wonderful month of the year...when everything seems
sunnier, friendlier and happier.

It’s hard to believe, but our 2023-24 school year is almost over! 
For those leaving  our school and graduating, we wish you much

happiness and success. It was  great getting to know you throughout
the past four years. For those who are staying, see you next school

year for another year of great memories.
Enjoy your summer break!  
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 Seniors!
Congratulations on your

graduation and warm
wishes

for a happy and
successful  future!

Thank you to everyone
who participated in Book
Club this year! We had so
much fun discussing the

books we read and
sharing our impressions
and opinions with one

another. It was a great 
time for all of us. We hope

to see you next year!

HELLO  MAY! 



HOW TO MAKE THE MOST OF
YOUR SUMMER BREAK...

REMEMBER: 
You can borrow

ebooks,
audiobooks and
magazines on

SORA all summer
long!

All library books are
due May 10th. Library
books not returned by
the end of the year will

be added to student
obligations and fees.

Please return your
books as soon as

possible to avoid fees.
Thank you!

SORA...RETURN YOUR BOOKS!

LIBRARY
STATS:

CHECKED OUT: 213
OVERDUE: 136

Start on your reading list
Volunteer in your community
Get a summer job
Start blogging 
Learn something new
Make new friends
Go somewhere you’ve never been
before
Seize new opportunities

Or, just carry on with Plan A; stay on the
sofa watching Netflix :)

RELAX AND HAVE FUN!


